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For all the children who opened my eyes to the possibilities in my own backyard.

A great big hug and thank you to my husband, Whit and my two sons, Jason 
and Brian, for always being there with your love, support, encouragement, and 
patience. I am also thankful to all my dear friends that offered assistance 
when needed. I am forever grateful to my parents, Ron and Lola May Petett, 
for sending me outside to play! A special thanks to all the children who enjoy 
Recess at 20 Below.
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